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Dear Parents and carers 

Staffing and classes for 2017-18 

The class structure and staffing has now been finalised for next academic year.  We 
will be saying a fond farewell and best wishes to Miss Finney and Mrs Williamson 
who both finish with us this term.  Miss Finney will be taking up a full time post at 
Dawpool Primary and Mrs Williamson will be enjoying time with her new baby. 

 

EYFS:  Mrs Blakemoore-Irving and Miss Warren (mornings only) 

Y1/2:  Mr Mervyn in the mornings and Miss Warren in the afternoons 

Y3/4:  Miss Wensley 

Y4/5:  Mrs Pickess 

Y6:  Mr Motyka 

In KS2, the children will be taught in their individual year groups for the morning 
session: 

Y3:  Miss Wensley 

Y4:  Miss Heywood 

Y5:  Mrs Pickess 

Y6:  Mr Motyka 

Mrs Daniels-Jones will be working with small groups. 

 

Parents and carers of children in Y4 will receive a separate letter indicating which 
class their child will be in for the afternoon sessions. 

In order to support staff and children to make the best possible use of the final 
weeks of term, we intend to move classes for mornings only from Monday 3rd July. 

 

If you would like to discuss arrangements for transition or next year, please come 
and talk with me, Mr Mervyn or Mrs Daniels-Jones. 

 

Best Regards 

C Temple 

Headteacher 



Sports Day 

Wednesday 19th July 2017 

KS1—10.00am—12noon 

KS2—1.20pm—2.40pm 

All parents welcome 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Monday 24th July 2017 (time to be confirmed) 

All Y6 parents welcome 

We’ve been Tweeting! Follow us @SandbrookSch 

We have 50 followers and would love all families to follow us so that we can share some 

of the wonderful things that your children say and do. 

As part of FS1s new topic 'mini beasts' 

we have made paper plate spiders 

#creepycrawlies  

Year 4 practising 
their orienteering 
skills, getting ready 
for Colomendy.  

Year 4 having fun in sci-
ence this afternoon. Here 
we have some children 
acting out being incisors, 
chopping up the food so 
it's easily digested.  

 Year 3 sprint challenge, watch out Usain 
Bolt! @ #healthyeatingweek 

 Children in year two us-
ing our new gym equip-
ment during health week.  

Year 5/6H enjoying orient-
eering outdoors 
#orienteeringchamps  




